
Town Supervisor Candidate: Eric Radandt 

 

Town of Calumet residents, 

I would like to introduce myself as a candidate for town board supervisor. Reasons why I feel that I would 
be a good representative for the town of calumet, I have been a resident of the Town of Calumet 
(Marytown) for 20 years. I have been in public safety for 25 plus years, 25 of those years have been with 
the Town of Calumet fire department, currently holding the rank of captain. I was also with the Mt. 
Calvary ambulance for 6 plus years. Public safety is my number one priority! I have served on the fire 
department board of directors for 8 years, during those 8 years I served as vice president as well as 
treasure. I also was a member of the Marytown athletic club board of directors for 3 plus years serving 
as a director. I take great pride in serving my community and would really like to continue helping to 
keep our community safe, and also a great place to live. My goals are to continue rebuilding our failing 
roads and to maintain and protect the roads that have been recently rebuilt, all while keeping our 
property taxes affordable. 

  

Respectively, 

Eric Radandt 

 


